
 
Addison County Partners 

Several years ago, ACEDC convened the “Addison County Development Cabinet,” consisting of 
Executive Directors from regional organizations involved in economic and community 
development, to collaborate and help coordinate on economic development issues impacting 
the region. When the COVID-19 Pandemic hit, the group added health care and other 
stakeholders and became  the “Addison County Recovery Team,” to ensure collaboration on, 
and coordination of, the regional response to community needs during the Pandemic. 

As we work to move beyond the pandemic to full recovery, the group has once again morphed 
into the Addison County Partners, maintaining the goal of collaborating among partners and 
coordinating activities in the region to better ensure efficiency and effectiveness.  

Any local or regional organization or institution is welcome to join the meetings, which occur 
every other month on the third Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. To get added to the email notification 
list and meeting invite, contact Fred Kenney at fkenney@addisoncountyedc.org. 

The current invitees are: 

Julie Basol, Vergennes Partnership 
Lindsey Berk, ACORN 
Valerie Capels, Town of Bristol 
Amy Carlin, Middlebury College 
Maureen Conrad, Addison County Home, Health, and Hospice 
Michael Corbet, National Bank of Middlebury 
Bill Cunningham, Tri-Valley Transit 
Karen Duguay, Better Middlebury Partnership 
Paul Dragon, CVOEO 
Stacey Gillette, Porter Medical Center 
Kelly Hickey, Vermont Creative Network 
Jenney Izzo, Community College of Vermont 
Sarah Kearns, Vermont Small Business Development Center 
Fred Kenney, Addison County Economic Development Corporation 
Adam Lougee, Addison County Regional Planning Commission 
Cheryl Mitchell, Early Childhood Education and Care Advocate 
Wendy Morse, Vermont Department of Labor 
Renny Perry, City of Vergennes 
Kathleen Ramsay, Town of Middlebury 
Ron Redmond, City of Vergennes 
Natalie Riegle, Vermont Adult Learning 
Elise Shanbacker, Addison County Community Trust 
Jay Stetzel, Hannaford Career Center 
Phil Summers, Addison County Chamber of Commerce 
Helena Van Voorst, United Way of Addison County 
Deb Wesley, Addison County Home, Health, and Hospice 
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